
Foundation Executive Director Named 2022 Grand
Marshal for the Edmonds 4th of July Parade!

 

The Edmonds Chamber of Commerce has announced that Deborah
Brandi, Foundation Executive Director, has been named the 2022 Grand
Marshal of the An Edmonds Kind of 4th of July parade! 
 
“I am pleased to announce Deborah Brandi as our Grand Marshal.” said
Chamber President and CEO Greg Urban. “Her leadership in the
community is inspiring and the work of the FESD under her direction has

increased their impact, allowing them to serve even more students and
families in need.” (Source: My Edmonds News). 
 
“I am so thankful and excited to serve as Grand Marshal for the 2022
Edmonds 4th of July Parade,” Deborah said. “It’s an honor to celebrate this
community and it is, and continues to be, an honor for me to help the
students in the Edmonds School District. The foundation’s work truly
changes lives and I think of the 21,000 students in our district as if they
were our own children. I’m proud to help provide equitable opportunities for
these students and help change the trajectory of their lives.”
 
On behalf of the Foundation Board and staff, we are very proud of
Deborah and overjoyed at this honor!
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